
BOTTLE DRIVE – SATURDAY 3 FEBRUARY 2024 

Our first bottle drive on Saturday, November 4, 2023 was a 

successful event and raised $995.10 (see our website homepage 

for pictures and acknowledgement of those who volunteered their 

time.  https://www.shoreikankarateshuswap.ca/). 

The Shuswap Dojo will hold our second and final bottle drive on 

Saturday, February 3, 2024 as a fundraiser for the nine members 

of our Shuswap dojo who are travelling to Japan as the Canadian 

representatives of the Shorei-Kan Karate Association in the 

international karate tournament in March. We will assemble at 

10:00 a.m. at Vic Shihan’s house: 2592 Alpen Paradies Road, 

house #39 in Blind Bay, and the drive will continue until 2:00 

p.m. 

Acceptable beverage containers include aluminum cans, plastic 

bottles, glass bottles, drink boxes, drink pouches, bag-in-a-box and 

milk jugs.  

If you are unable to participate in the bottle drive but would still like 

to assist us with our fundraising endeavour, you may consider 

remitting a monetary donation by cash, cheque, (payable to 

“Shorei-Kan Shuswap Dojo”) or E-transfer 

(shorei.kan.canada.shuswap.dojo@gmail.com). We are 

appreciative of any financial contributions brought to our Dojo the 

week of February 6th, 2024. 

Thank you everyone. 

Maureen Sensei 

Shuswap Dojo 
https://www.shoreikankarateshuswap.ca/ 
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